State of California — Natural Resources Agency

OFFICE OF ENERGY INFRASTRUCTURE SAFETY M E M O RAN D U M

To: Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety Rulemaking Stakeholders
Date: July 26, 2021
Re: Emergency Rulemaking Submitted to Office of Administrative Law

On July 6, 2021, the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) noticed a proposed
emergency action in accordance with Government Code section 11346.1(a)(2). A Notice of
Proposed Emergency Action was filed in Energy Safety’s 2021 Emergency Rulemaking Docket
(2021-RM) and distributed to Energy Safety’s rulemaking service list.

Energy Safety is hereby notifying stakeholders that the proposed emergency rulemaking action
has been submitted to the Office of Administrative Law (OAL) and a notice of the filing has been
posted on OAL’s website today, July 26, 2021.

Information on emergency regulations under review can be found on OAL’s website,
https://oal.ca.gov. Documents related to Energy Safety’s emergency rulemaking can be
accessed through Energy Safety’s 2021 Emergency Rulemaking docket (2021-RM).?

L https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/EFiling/DocketInformation.aspx?dockethumber=2021-RM.



